
Clearwater Operations & Services, your licensed contract water operators, present to 
you the EPA required Annual Water Quality Report for calendar year 2021. We have 
tested the water from both wells that supply drinking water to Skyline ISD water system. 
In accordance with EPA standards, the water is tested for over 130 
different contaminants. Water quality samples taken over the last 5 years found very low 
levels of inorganic and radioactive contaminants that are well below the EPA 
regulated standards. The trace contaminants that were detected pose little to no risk to 
consumers.  
Asbestos was last tested in September of 2020 and it was not detected in the water 
system.  We will test for Asbestos again in 2022. Also in 2022 we will test for the 
following: Nitrates, Lead and Copper, Synthetic Organic Chemicals, Volatile Organic 
Chemicals, and Inorganic Chemicals.  
Please reach out to Clearwater Operations & Services 
at clearwateroperations@gmail.com with any questions regarding this report.  
 


